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Nadeem Jan

From: Hawaldar Khan <hawaldarkhan1@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 11:19 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: peobajour2@gmail.com; wabbas@who.int; KHAN, Faizan; muahmad@who.int; Shahid 

Ali

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of casual attitude

Dear and respected sir/madam. 

In response to your mail the activity on dated 8,9 January 2020, the plan was rewised and prepared on the spot 
in the field. The activity site road is under construction and hence was blocked. Due to which I reached just 
on  the spot to the teams. I took the epi to the far flung area of Siamina on my bike. I stay night in the field and 
work on 2nd day in the same area. 
There was  communication problems in the area due to no mobile network. I have been  reached the area and 
supported the EPI activities in villages Siamina site. 
Sir please keep in view the geographical status of the area, if my Boss/PEO Bajaur has noted any guilty on my 
part I am broadly accepting and I am very very sorry for that's.  
Sir in future I will try my level best to prove myself as a good and obedient worker/employee.  
Best regards, 
Hawaldar khan Ucpo. Barang2. 

On 17 Jan 2020 9:23 am, "Nadeem Jan" <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Hawaldar Khan, 

  

Please find attached file Explanation letter on account of casual attitude. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  


